
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

In Phonics this week, the children have learnt the following sound: 

ore saying /or/ as in core.  

 

 

 

This week’s QR code (or this link) provides the next set of 40 real and 

pseudo-words for your child to read at home. Also, look out for a sound 

mat in their bags – this is to use at home for sounding out when reading 

or writing. It lists all of the sounds the children have learnt so far. 

 

  

As we move into summer, the children are unlikely to need their wellies 

for outdoor learning or at break times. Please feel free to take your 

child’s wellies from the racks.  

 

 

With more sunny days on the horizon (fingers crossed!), please send 

your child into school with a sun hat. We are unable to put sun cream 

(SPF) on for your child so we recommend this be applied before 

school. The children can reapply it during the day if required.  

 

 

Mrs Carter’s class will not have PE on Monday 22nd so the pupils in her 

class should come to school in their uniform.    

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 

Ely St John’s Primary School 

Year One Newsletter 
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https://show.zohopublic.eu/publish/7xzve3b372a20c87148039bb78a76374b5f27

